
Mount Royal United Church 
Memorial Hymn Sing 2017 

 
Hymn Sing Selection 

 
Make Me a Channel of Your Peace O Master, Let Me Walk with Thee  
Here I Am, Lord     How Great Thou Art  
In the Garden    We Shall Go Out with Hope Of Resurrection 
Mine Eyes Have Seen the Glory Jesus, You Have Come to the Lakeshore  
What a Friend We Have in Jesus In the Sweet Bye and Bye  

      
Enclosed is my donation for $ _______________________________ 
 
 
Hymn selection: __________________________________________ 
 
In Memory of ____________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Hymn selection: __________________________________________ 
 
In Memory of ____________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Hymn selection: __________________________________________ 
 
In Memory of: ____________________________________________ 
 
 
Name of donor ___________________________________________ 
     My envelope number is (where applicable) _________ 
 
Address of donor _________________________________________ 
 
         _________________________________________ 
   
 
Please reply by mail, cheque or money order payable to Mount Royal United 
Church. 
 



 

Mount Royal United Church 
Memorial Hymn Sing 

 
 

Dear Friends: 
 
On October 22nd, 2017 we are planning a Memorial Hymn Sing for Mount Royal United 
Church.  
  
This is a time to remember our loved ones who contributed so much to our lives in past 
years and who, today, live in our hearts and memories. 
 
We invite you to select one or more of the hymns, from the list attached, in memory of 
your loved one(s).   
 
Please complete the information on the accompanying form and return by October 16, 
2017 to 
 
2017 Memorial Hymn Sing  
Mount Royal United Church 
106 Mount Royal Blvd. 
Moncton, NB 
E1E 2V2 
 
Donations in any amount are appreciated and are payable to Mount Royal United 
Church to support the ongoing work in our Pastoral Charge.  Income tax receipts will 
be issued. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at this memorial event at 10:30am on Sunday, October 
22nd, 2017 at Mount Royal United Church.  A bulletin will be enclosed with your receipt 
for out of town donations. 
 
 
 
Tracy Parrott 
Office Administrator 
 

 


